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Attendance & Punctuality
Attendance and Punctuality figures for last week: - Week commencing – 11/06/2018

	
	Attendance
	No. of Late Marks

	YR
	97%
	7

	Y1
	93%
	9

	Y2
	92%
	             4

	Y3
	96%
	3

	Y4
	96%
	2

	Y5
	98%
	5

	Y6
	99%
	6


 
We now no longer have weekly non-uniform day, this will be a termly reward and you shall receive a text if this applies to your child’s class.

Important Information
School finishes for the summer holidays on Friday 20th July. Children shall now finish on this day at 3.15pm and the children will enjoy a disco that afternoon. There will be NO afterschool club on this date.

New Reception Children
It was lovely to meet some of our new reception children this week, they seemed to settle in quickly and we can’t wait to see them again next week.

Transition Days
Year 6 have begun their transition days to high school this week. We hope they had a great time and are ready for their new chapter.

All years will take part in their transition into the next year group on Wednesday 17th July, where they will spend the morning with their new teacher.




The Book Bus
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Book Bus will be visiting Saint Jude’s on Monday. It will arrive between 8.00am and 8.30am and park outside the front entrance. This will give parents/carers the chance to visit the bus in order to purchase books at unbeatable prices. It will stay on the premises until around 4.30pm.

Throughout the day, each class will visit the bus and will be escorted by a teacher to buy a book/books for themselves. If you would like your child to be able to buy a book on this special day, then it has been suggested that approximately £5 be sent to school.

Health Care Plans
Mrs Ashurst will be sending home health care plans shortly, for those children on medication or inhalers. Please ensure you read through all the information and return your signed form back to school BEFORE the summer break.

Sports Day
Once again sports day was a great success – we have some very talented athletes! We thank you for your support and I hope you enjoyed the day as much as we did.

Disciple of the Week
This week, Mr Wilson has chosen;  

Reece Morris

This person has shown through their actions that they are following Christ’s teachings.

Have a great weekend
Mr. Wilson
“Together, we learn, love and grow with Jesus”
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